
 
 FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
     WASHINGTON, D. C. 20554 
 
 
 
 

George S. Flinn, Jr.                                                                                              1800E3-TN 
188 South Bellevue   
Suite 222                              
Memphis, TN 38104  
 

In re: BPCDT-20090929ADE 
 WWJX 
 Jackson, MS 

  Facility ID# 166512 
 
Dear Applicant: 
 
This is in reference to the above-captioned application for a construction permit to modify your 
WWJX, digital television (DTV) station on channel 51 at Jackson, MS. 
  
We have completed a technical review of your application and conclude that the application can 
not be processed because it is incomplete.  Specifically, your application does not provide 
antenna structure registration number for the antenna tower specified in the application.  This 
information is necessary to complete the processing of your application. 
 
Accordingly, you must submit to the Commission the registration number for the transmitter 
antenna tower structure at the coordinates and heights referenced in your application within 
thirty (30) days from the date of this letter or your application WILL BE DISMISSED. 
 
                                         Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                         Kevin Harding 
                                         Associate Chief 
                                      Video Division 
                                                                           Media Bureau 

  


